MUPY welcomed China Medical University, Taiwan

October 31, 2018

On October 31, 2018 Lect. Dr. Krisada Sakchaisri, along with Lect. Dr. Somnuk Bunsupa, and Lect.
Pongsatorn Meesawatsom, on behalf and in representation of MUPY’s Deputy Dean for Research and
International Relations, joined a welcoming ceremony for Executive Members from China Medical
University, Taiwan. The ceremony hosted by Mahidol University’s Faculty of Public Health with the
aim of strengthening mutual collaboration between two universities.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2371



